O’BRIEN & DEKKER
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

LAFAYETTE, IN 47902

November 2, 2004

C-Span

Attn: Brian Lamb

400 North Capital Street NW
Washington, D.C.

Dear Brian:

I just wanted to thank you so much for taking the time to gi\'c-md me a tour of C-Span. It was
great to see the inner-workings of C-Span, and most importantly, it was a pleasure to meet you. You must
be extremely proud of the development and progress of your company, as it is certainly a magnificent one.
The fact that you took time from your busy schedule to personally escort Shorna and me through your
building, I can only extend my greatest appreciation.

Should you find yourself traveling back towards your hometown of Lafayette in the near future, I hope you
will feel free to contact me, as I would be more than happy to have lunch or dinner with you, and I know
Shorna feels the same way. Again, thank you so much for your time, and of course, your autographed

book. Both will be cherished.

Warmest regards

Attorney at |

*Board Certified Criminal Trial Advocate By The American Bar Association
*Licensed in Illinois
**Se Habla Espariol






